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Experience Railway Children’s first Overseas
Q&A from Dar es Salaam, Tanzania!

March 1, 2022

Railway Children are delighted to announce that they will be hosting their very first Q&A event from Dar es
Salaam, Tanzania. This will allow them to bring you closer to their work on the ground in East Africa and
find out exactly how your support changes lives.

Matt Zeqiri, Railway Children’s Trust and Grants Officer, will be recording the event on Wednesday (2nd
March) during his first overseas project visit since he started with the charity two years ago.

They want to give you the opportunity to meet key members of their East Africa Project Team and find out
more about what they do and ask the questions that are most important to you.

Perhaps you want to discover what it has been like for the teams in Tanzania during the pandemic, or find
out the most common reasons why young people are on the streets.

Click here to request an exclusive link to the recording and fill out the form to let them know any questions
you would like Matt to ask on your behalf.
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To find out more about Railway Children’s work click here.
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